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Comments: Thank you in advance for considering my comments on the 

Morgan Ridge Exploratory Drilling Plan

 

 

I do not see any excessive environmental concerns regarding the plan as proposed. 

 

Core drilling is minimally intrusive by design. 

 

The roads in the area are in relatively good condition with limited improvements needed. 

 

As a long time member of the local community,  I am relieved to see such projects as this bringing good paying

jobs to the local community. 

 

Far too many good paying jobs have been destroyed in Valley County by failed environmental policies and good

intentions coming out of Washington DC. 

 

 

Scott Amos 208.297.0634 

6954 Galewood Way

Boise Idaho 83709

 


